
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing 

November 4, 2024 
 

Chairman Lee called a public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 6:00 p.m. 
followed by the salute to the flag.  Supervisors Davis, Lee and Welka were present, as were 
Solicitor Glasoe, Engineer Jonas, Secretary Vallimont, Zoning Administrator Cass, and two 
interested persons.  
 
Chairman Lee explained that the purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding the 
proposed Holding Tank Ordinance #2024-05.  PA DEP is requiring municipalities to have this 
ordinance in effect if any landowners apply for a holding tank. 
 
With no public comment, motion by Davis, second by Welka, to adjourn the hearing at 6:01 
p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Vallimont 
Municipal Secretary 
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